
 

 
October 31 – November 18 

Monday Tuesday Wednesday Thursday Friday 

31 1 2 3 4 

Austin 9 a.m.-3 p.m. 

Kashmere 9 a.m.-3 p.m. 

 

Eastwood 9 a.m.-3 p.m. 

Carnegie 5 p.m.-7 p.m. 

Scarborough 9 a.m.-3 p.m. 

Yates 9 a.m.-2 p.m. 

HAIS 9 a.m.-3 p.m. 

Mount Carmel 12 p.m.-4 p.m. 

Bellaire 9 a.m.-3 p.m./ 6 p.m.-8 p.m. 

Wisdom 9 a.m.-3 p.m. 

Long 8 a.m.-12 p.m. 

East Early 9 a.m.-12 p.m. 

North Houston EC 9 a.m.-1 p.m. 

7 8 9 10 11 

Sharpstown 9 a.m.-3:30 p.m. 

Furr/REACH 9 a.m.-3:30 p.m. 

Sharpstown Int. 3 p.m.-6 p.m. 

DeBakey 9 a.m.-3:30 p.m. 

Madison 2:30 p.m.-6:30 p.m. 

Waltrip 10 a.m. – 2 p.m. 

Wheatley 10 a.m.-2 p.m. 

Jordan 6 p.m.-8 p.m. 

Northside  11 a.m.-3 p.m. 

Washington 9:30 a.m.-3 p.m. 

Lamar 4 p.m.-6:30 p.m. 

Milby/Jones 6 p.m.-8 p.m. 

Worthing 9 a.m.-3 p.m. 

YWCP 10 a.m.-2 p.m. 

Victory Prep North 9 a.m.-12 p.m. 

14 15 16 17 18 

Challenge EC 9 a.m.-1 p.m. 

North Forest 9 a.m.-3 p.m. 

Victory Prep South 12 p.m.-4 p.m. 

 

 

Heights 9 a.m.-3 p.m. 

Westside 3 p.m.-6 p.m. 

 

Liberty 1 p.m.-3 p.m. 

MC Fraga 9a.m.-12 p.m. 

MC Gulfton 1 p.m.-4 p.m. 

Chavez 3 p.m.-6 p.m. 

Westbury 12:30 p.m.-5 p.m. 

Law & Justice 4 p.m.-6 p.m. 

Energy 4:30 p.m. – 7:30 p.m. 

Sterling 8 a.m.-4 p.m. 

Energized Central 9 a.m.-12 p.m.  

Energized West 2 p.m.-5 p.m. 

 

*Sam. Houston MST – Oct. 19th 

 
 

WHAT SHOULD I EXPECT AT A ROAD SHOW? 

Every campus has its own, unique plan for how to best use the extra 

resources that will be available for students and families on Road Show 

day. 

Generally speaking, however, the volunteers helping with Road Shows 

across all HISD campuses will be helping students and families complete 

FAFSAs/TASFAs through one-on-one appointments, answering questions 

and supporting small groups or drop-in appointments, or supervising 

and assisting students working in a computer lab to create FSA IDs or 

work on the student pages of the FAFSA/TASFA. 

There may be other structures set up by the campus hosting the event 

that will need volunteer support, so the flexibility of our volunteers is 

greatly appreciated! 


